
Rabbits and shipping containers
HOW TO STOP THEM MOVING IN 

Shipping containers make great storage and accommodation 
solutions but it’s important to set them up properly.

What you can do

1.	 Check with your local Council to see  
what planning and/or building codes need  
to be met. 

2.	 Site your shipping container on a concrete 
slab or a suitable set of piers. The piers 
should lift the bottom of the container to a 
minimum height of 40cm from the ground on 
all sides. 

3.	 Where the container is on piers, avoid storing 
materials on the ground under the container 
and inspect regularly for signs of rabbits. 

4.	 Where a concrete slab or piers cannot be 
used, foot netting with openings no larger than 
3cm can be installed around the container to 
a depth of at least 40cm and must be carefully 
secured to the containers base. 

Report rabbits to the Darling Downs-Moreton Rabbit Board or your local Council. 
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